
Our company has been certified as an attracting company by 

Akita Prefecture and Noshiro City! 
2023/4/26 

Marubeni Offshore Wind Development Co., Ltd. 
 

Our company was certified as a company to be invited by Akita Prefecture and Noshiro City, and 
on April 26, 2023, an invitation ceremony was held at the Noshiro City Hall. 
Together with Akita Offshore Wind Power Co., Ltd. and Vestas Japan Co., Ltd., we will manage 
the operation and maintenance of the Akita Port and Noshiro Port Offshore Wind Power Plants 
over the next 20 years. 
More than half of the total of 38 resident employees of the three companies are from the local 
area, and we expect that this certification will further strengthen our network with local 
companies. 
We consider cooperation with local communities and building relationships of trust to be our top 
priority, and we will continue to work on the development and operation of offshore wind power 
generation in Japan and overseas with the same conviction. 

 
(From left) General Manager Takeuchi (our company), Mayor Saito (Noshiro City) 


